
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM: 18-001  
 
DATE: March 2, 2018  
 
TO: Sequence V Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Richard E. Grundza 
 
SUBJECT: VG and VH Test Stand Dual Calibration  
 
 
 
 
 
  During the February 27, 2018 Sequence V Surveillance Panel conference call, the panel approved 
allowing VH stands to also calibrate as VG stands. The calibration periods for either test type are 
established separately and independently according to the respective test methods and LTMS. A stand is 
permitted to maintain both calibrations simultaneously and for the purposes of test numbering, a VG test 
will not count against the VH calibration period and a VH test will not count against the VG calibration 
period. 
 
 
 
 
REG/reg 
 
c: http://www.astmtmc.cmu.edu/ftp/docs/gas/sequencev/memos/mem18-001.pdf 
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